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National Society of Fund Raising Executives

P O Box 924168

Houston. Texas  77292-4168

Dear Daniel:

I would like to thank you for your very large part in the Fund Raising and Grant Writing Seminar last week end.  Volunteering your time like that is one of the greatest gifts given to the community.  Using your time and energy to help educate people and organization's in the community is invaluable and I really appreciate it.

I learned so much more on Saturday than I ever dreamed I would. You all made it flow so smoothly that it never got long or boring, never tedious in any way.  That, for me, is very important as it enables me to absorb so much more.  I also realize that it just didn't "happen" that day, that you put a lot of time and effort into your presentations long before we arrived there.  

I feel much more competent and confident starting out in the fund raising and grant application world now and that's due entirely to the efforts of you and everyone on Saturday. Thank you for taking time out of your busy life to help us all get started.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves


